
 

York-Pavilion 

Shared Services Committee Meeting  

6:00 p.m., January 21, 2014 

Location: Pavilion High School- Superintendent’s Conference Room 

Present: Ed Orman Jr., Steve Beardsley, Dan Murray, Dave Sperino, Jim Sattora, 
Mike Bradley, Jeff Finch, and Ken Ellison 

 

Meeting Notes: 

1. Athletic opportunities moving forward- Athletic Directors presented. Given the success 

of the shared Pavilion-York Wrestling team the committee will continue to review 

athletic sharing when appropriate. Data shared by Mr. Orman and Mr. Sattora indicated 

that student athlete numbers are low at the modified level in boys soccer and football. 

The committee agreed that a mutual share of football and soccer at the modified level 

would be advantageous for both districts. This recommendation shall be shared with the 

full Boards of Education in each district in March with the goal of a fall 2014 

implementation. 

2. Draft minutes and community communication document- Minutes from the December 

17th meeting were distributed.  In addition, a draft community information letter was 

reviewed. The letter will communicate relevant information regarding our efforts to share 

services between Pavilion and York.  

3. Begin discussion of other potential areas to share- The committee will review other areas 

in the coming months. The goal will continue to be preserving and/or creating 

opportunities for our students.   

  


